
 United Nations  S/2011/188

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
25 March 2011 
 
Original: English 

 

11-27817 (E)    250311 
*1127817*  
 

  Letter dated 25 March 2011 from the President of the  
Security Council to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 23 March 2011 
(S/2011/187) concerning your intention to appoint Major General Luiz Eduardo 
Ramos Pereira (Brazil) as Force Commander of the United Nations Stabilization 
Mission in Haiti has been brought to the attention of the members of the Security 
Council. They take note of the intention expressed in your letter. 
 
 

(Signed) Li Baodong 
President of the Security Council 

 


